
From: Nancy Paddock
To: Reg-Comment
Subject: Permanent moratorium on Swine CAFOs
Date: Monday, September 23, 2019 9:53:22 AM

Dear Sir or madam,
Please pass the modifications to Regulation 5 and Regulation 6, including
a permanent moratorium on permitting of swine CAFOs in the Buffalo
River watershed. Our National River is more important than corporate
profit.
 I have worked on large swine farms and am aware of the amount of waste
they produce. Our karst geology is not good for retention ponds or
spreading waste on fields.
 There are other areas in Arkansas much better suited for large swine
operations. Why ruin our National River?
Thank you
Nancy Paddock
1147 County Road 266
Eureka Springs Ar
479-244-0123
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